
 
 
Dear Friends: 

 

The Covid pandemic has disrupted our work as CCIP-Zimbabwe greatly. The past few years have 

been very difficult for our partners in Zimbabwe. But we have tried to always keep our partners 

and their needs in focus. Their resilience, their fortitude, and their individual stories have 

continued to inspire our mission and ground our work.  

       Sincerely, 

       Kennedy Mukwindidza 
 
This is an overview report for the past few 
years during which we were not able to send 
teams to work on the ground with our 
partners in Zimbabwe.  This report looks at 
CCIP-Zimbabwe from the highest level, 
highlighting a sliver of our impact and 
illustrating how we have managed the funds 
entrusted to our care. It also showcases 
snapshots of our partners and staff on the 
ground during this difficult time.  
                                                                   Pictured above is one of our Volunteer In Mission Teams. 
 

Our work helping people caught in the world’s worst 
humanitarian crises is only possible because of our 
donors, partners and volunteers.  
 
Pictured to the left are members of the Chitakatira Sewing Club, 
which we funded to make masks to deal with the COVID pandemic.   
 
We help people whose lives and livelihoods are 
shattered by poverty, conflicts and disasters, including 
the climate crisis, to survive, recover, and regain control 

of their future. Founded more than two decades ago, we work with communities that are willing to 
pull themselves out of their difficult situations. We are concerned with the welfare of the 
marginalized, the disadvantaged irrespective of their religious affiliation. 



 
 

Through our WeCareEd program, we pay school 
fees for children that are selected by a committee. 
The fees are paid starting with whatever grade the 
students are in and continue through Grade Seven. 
 
In the picture on the left you can see children, who were 
presented with money to pay for their school fees.  
 
Together with our supporters, we help people in 
some of the toughest places around Mutare in 
Zimbabwe, especially rural areas. Churches across 
the board are our major supporters and partners. 
We invite you and your church to be part of what 

God is doing through CCIP-Zimbabwe. Also, we invite you to visit our website www.ccipzimbabwe.com 
at your convenience. 
 
Occasionally, we sponsor Taste of Africa Events at churches. The pictures below are from an event, 
which was hosted by the Andover United Methodist Church. These events, which include authentic 
Zimbabwean food and entertainment, inform people about what we do and give them an opportunity 
to support our ministries. 
 

 
 
 
 
If you would like more information about CCIP-Zimbabwe, or would like to make a donation, please 
visit our website: www.ccipzimbabwe.com. Or you can contact Kennedy Mukwindidza at 
mwaona3@gmail.com or Scott Hannon at warren.hannon@gmail.com. 
 
 


